
 

  

CM:LN        Contact Person: Luke Nash 
 
 
27 April 2022 
 
 
Liz Livingstone 
Chief Executive Officer 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box K35 
HAYMARKET POST SHOP  NSW  1240 
 
Lodged via portal 
 
 
Dear Ms Livingstone, 
 
Application for Additional Special Variation 
 
I am writing to notify the Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) of Parkes Shire 
Council's determination to apply for a permanent Additional Special Variation (ASV).   
 
Please find enclosed our completed application as well as a copy of Resolution 22-119, 
extracted from the Minutes of the Ordinary Meeting of Council held 19 April 2022, endorsing 
Council's application. 
 
We look forward to working with IPART in relation to our ASV application. 
 
Should you require any further information regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact Council's Financial Accountant, Mr Luke Nash, on (02) 6861 2333 or via email at 

  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kent Boyd PSM 
General Manager 
 
 
 




